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Dates for your diary: 

 

 

Children back to 

school Tuesday 17th 

April 2018 at 8.45  

 ESOL classes—

Mondays  

 FOTSA meeting at 

SMAB—Friday 20th 

April 9.00 a.m.  

 Turkish Children's 

Day—Sunday 22nd 

April at SMAB Church 

(RSVP only) 

 5A class assembly—

Friday 4th May 9.05 a.m. 

(All Parent/carers wel-

come) 

 Year 6 KS2 SATs—

Week beginning 14th 

May  
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PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  

3S won both the punctuality and attendance trophy. Well 

done!  

School vision: ‘Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow’  

Follow us on  

TWITTER@smab_school 

 

DINNER MONEY 
Remember to top up your child’s 

dinner money. The first half term 

from Tuesday 17th April to Friday 

25th May will be £61.60. 

     For the whole term from Tues-

day 17th April up to  Friday 20th 

July will be £134.20.   

RIGHTS RESPECTING SLIPS 
Well done to 3M who managed to collect the most ‘Rights        

Respecting Slips’ for following the school values and the 

UNICEF articles during lunchtime. 4I came 2nd and 3S 3rd, 

well done!  

WATERAID/SPORTS RELIEF 

O u r  ‘ D r e s s  i n 

Blue/sports outfit’ day 

last Friday was       

incredibly successful. 

We managed to raise 

£238. Thank you for 

your support.   

YEAR 3 EASTER PRODUCTION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A wonderful Year 3 Easter production took place today at St 

Cuthbert’s Church. It was lovely to see so many parents,             

relatives and friends there. Well done to everyone involved.     

 
HAPPY EASTER TO YOU ALL! 

STAFF CHANGES  
Mrs Haque, Year 3 class teacher and Team Leader will be going 

on maternity leave the first week back after the Easter break. 

We wish her all the best. Ms Gjoka will be covering 3T for the 

summer term and we all welcome her to the school.  


